	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	District I Agricultural Education Program Advisor - Aaron Leary

	SUMMARY OF April, 2007 ACTIVITIES 

	

	I. On Site Technical Assistance  --   Schools - 14  Principals - 6

	

	Amboy - P                    Ashton - P                   Eastland                           Fieldcrest 

Forreston - P                Freeport - P                Galesburg                         Geneseo
Midland                        Paw Paw - P                Polo - P                            Prophetstown

                                    Stark County                Wethersfield

	

	II. On Site Technical Assistance -- Ag. Literacy Coordinator -- 1

	

	Warren-Henderson

	

	III. Workshops/In-Services/Presentations Conducted -- 

	

	· mAGic Kit Workshop – Knox County Agri-Center – East Galesburg
· Quad City/Tri-County Career Fest – The Mark of the Quad Cities - Moline

	

	IV. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended -- 

	

	· FCAE Staff Conference Call
· FCAE Staff Meeting – IOES – Springfield

· Urban Agriculture Education Trip – Pennsylvania & New York

· mAGic Kit Conference Call

	

	V.  Other Activities -- 

	

	· Organized office and office materials 

· Completed state monthly reports

· Developed and posted List-serve emails
· Organized and sorted school files
· Returned emails, phone calls and other office correspondence

· Collected and reviewed student enrollment information

· Conducted On Site Technical Assistance

· Prepared for careers presentation

· Other various office duties
· Reviewed and corrected Machines mAgic Kit curriculum

	

	VI.  Miles Traveled  -- 2380

	

	VII. Comments/Observations --

	This has been a very busy month between school visits and the Urban Ag Ed Trip. The trip to Pennsylvania and New York was a fantastic experience that we must continue in the future. I cannot wait to get our teachers into those programs so they can see the unbelievable potential their programs have. Visits are wrapping up nicely as is student enrollment info. I am looking forward to being able to devote my attention to something else like the District 1 Summer In-service!  

	


